


Success consists

of getting up just

one more time 

than you fall.

 Wednesday, 26 April 07:00-17:00

Thursday, 27 April CLOSED

Friday, 28 April 09:00-13:00

Saturday, 29 April to Monday, 1 May CLOSED



Please click on the link below for more information: 

YOUNG ENGINEERS
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From the Office

INFORMATION


As we approach the long weekend, we hope you are able to enjoy the well-deserved break. We also want to
remind you that, when we return on Tuesday, we will continue to work hard and strive for success. As always,

thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school. 
We would also like to bring to your attention that Mr Nathan Green is currently in hospital after suffering a heart

attack. Unfortunately, he has also experienced some complications. We wish him a speedy recovery. 
Your prayers would be highly appreciated.

UNIFORM SHOP
Long Weekend Trading Hours HOCKEY TRIALS

Under 11, 12 and 13 boys' hockey trials take place
on Saturday, 13 May at 08:00 – 11:00. The

purpose of the trials is to select the under 11 - 13
tour groups to Bloemfontein on 14 – 16 July.



Under 11, 12 and 13 girls' hockey trials will take

place on Saturday, 20 May at 08:00 – 11:00. The
purpose of the trials is to select the under 11 - 13

tour groups to White River on 27 - 30 June.

Please click on the link for our first ever 
LIBRARY NEWSLETTER!!

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Library-Newsletter1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/IMG-20230425-WA0003.jpg
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/IMG-20230425-WA0003.jpg
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Library-Newsletter1.pdf


TRUTH
TRUTH will be reaching out to the SPCA

on Saturday, 3 June. Learners are
welcome to bring donations 

to the reception. 
Enquiries: Mrs Minette Bornman

(minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za)
Please follow the link for the:

SPCA WISH LIST 
    

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS
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CASTE WALK STATIONERS
For All Your Stationery Needs

GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2024



Grade 8 admissions for 2024 will be open until
Friday, 28 April 2023. If you would like your child
to attend Midstream College, kindly note that you

have to complete the application form online. 



Please consult the Midstream College website for
the relevant guidelines and online form.

https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/ 
For any admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine

Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)

https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
mailto:minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/
mailto:carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za
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